
 

 

 

 

CONSULTATION PROCEDURE 

 

INVESTMENT-BASED CROWDFUNDING 

 

 

NOTICE REGARDING AN EXTENSION OF 

CONSULTATION PERIOD 
 

 

 

Further to the consultation document issued by the MFSA on 3rd November, 2016 regarding 

the Discussion Paper on ‘Investment-based Crowdfunding’, the Authority advises that the 

period of consultation has been extended to the 15th March, 2017.  

 

 

Please address any comments or enquiries to the Regulatory Development Unit, MFSA 

(Attention: Dr. Emaliese Lofaro, email: elofaro@mfsa.com.mt). 
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